
 

 

 

September 16, 2014 
 
 
VIA FCC IBFS  
 
Jose Albuquerque, Chief 
Satellite Division 
International Bureau  
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
 

Re: ORBCOMM License Corp.  
 FCC Space Segment License 

Call Sign S2103 
 
 ORBCOMM Generation 2 Satellites Placed in Commercial Service 

 
  
Dear Dr. Albuquerque: 
 
 ORBCOMM License Corp. (“ORBCOMM”) is pleased to inform the Commission that 
the six (6) ORBCOMM Generation 2 satellites launched on July 14, 2014, have been placed in 
commercial service and are operating in accordance with ORBCOMM’s above-referenced FCC 
space segment license.  

 
 Kindly direct any inquiries concerning this submission to the undersigned. 

 
   Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
    
   Walter H. Sonnenfeldt, Esq. 

 Regulatory Counsel 
 ORBCOMM License Corp. & 

   Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
   ORBCOMM Inc. 

  Direct Tel: (585) 461-3018 
      E-Mail: sonnenfeldt.walter@orbcomm.com 
 


